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School for Boys : Important dates for 

your diary 

 

 

  
  
12 February 2015 
  
Dear Parents 
  
I thought it would be useful to remind you briefly of some of our forthcoming events. 
  
Thursday 12 February at 7 pm in the Sports Hall Oxbridge Information Evening 
for Year 12 Students and Parents. 
  
Friday 13 February at 8.30am in the Dining Hall Year 12 students register at the 
start of the Higher Education and Careers Day.  Parents are invited to visit the 
Exhibition in the Sports Hall between 3 and 4 pm. 
  
Monday 23 February Staff Training Day no students in School. 
  
Wednesday 4 March at 7 pm in the Sixth Form Common Room Higher Education 
Finance presentation for Year 13 Parents. 
  
I hope your son has an excellent Half Term and I look forward to seeing you at one 
or more of these events. 
  
Best wishes 
  
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


